
 

Welcome Folder Rev082517 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAST NAME: FIRST NAME: SPOUSE/PARTNER NAME: 

LOCAL STREET ADDRESS: ADDRESS LINE 2—CONDO/SUITE: CITY/STATE/ZIP:  

PLEASE INCLUDE EMAIL ADDRESS: LOCAL PHONE NUMBER: FULL TIME RESIDENT? 

 [   ] YES     [   ] NO 

 

 

STREET ADDRESS: PHONE NUMBER:  

CITY: STATE/ ZIP   (AND COUNTRY, IF NOT U.S.) 

 

 

 

 

NAME — BIRTH MONTH: SPOUSE/PARTNER —BIRTH MONTH: FROM (CITY, STATE): 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MONTH & YEAR: 

 

Newsletter Delivery 
How would you prefer to receive the newsletter?      � EMAIL (IN COLOR) � U.S. MAIL (BLACK & WHITE) 

If you are a snowbird, please consider email so that you don’t miss an issue.� 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deep Creek Civic Association Membership Application 

Please complete and mail with your check in the amount of $14.00 to: 

 Deep Creek Civic Association 

 Attn: Membership Chairperson 

 P.O. Box 512277 

 Punta Gorda, FL 33951-2277 
  

Annual membership dues are $14 per year per household/business. 

Alternate Address (when residing outside of Punta Gorda) � 

Please provide some additional information 
Note: We publish the month of your birthday and month/year of your wedding anniversary in the newsletter. 

 We publish your hometown city and state in our “Welcome New Members” column. 

[   ] Neighborhood Watch [   ] Garden Club 

We’re always looking for volunteers. Would you be interested in participating in: 

Do you have suggestions for association activities or projects? 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions about membership or volunteer opportunities, please contact Marilyn Foley, 
Membership, at 249-9306 or email: memberdata@deepcreekcivic.org. 

�If you leave Punta Gorda for an extended period and wish to continue receiving the newsletter, please notify us and file a 
change of address with the post office. The U.S. Post Office will not forward the newsletter. File again whenever you return. 

Please Print 


